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At the high school we have implemented “The Flavor Station”.  The Flavor lab is a fun, self-

serve flavor station where the students can customize their meals with Foothill Farms and Mrs. 

Dash seasonings that add little to no sodium.  The Flavor Lab is easy to use.  We got the students 

spicy jalapeno, ranch, chili cheese, nacho, southwest chipotle flavors. 

Our lunch last year in December was $23,028 this year for the month we had $19,135. Our 

breakfast last year was $14,625 and then this year $15,410. Last year we had 12 days of school 

vs. 14 days this year. The month claim reimbursement last year was $110,414.34, and this year 

month of December total was $97,989.12. 

 

 

 

 


